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Townsend, Erle

From: StOnge <winterwoodfarm@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, December 22, 2023 8:14 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Comment on Chapter 127-A: Advanced Clean Cars II Program (Reposting)

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open 

attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

This is a stupid rule. Electric vehicles are clearly impractical for the state of Maine, or anywhere else for that 

matter. The recent widespread power outages made that pretty clear. Stop trying to shove your stupid green 

agenda down our throats. 

Judith St Onge 

98 Not A Rd 

Lyman, ME 04002 


